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ASSEMBLY COUNCILS 

John A. Hill #4955 

Our Lady of Mercy 

Deerfield Beach, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Mondays 

GK.  

 

      Msgr. John J. O’Looney #6590 

St Vincent Catholic Church 

Margate, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesday 

GK .Don Hefta 

954-972-6560 

            Coral Springs #8838 

St Andrew Catholic Church 

Coral Springs, FL 

Meeting 1st & 3rd Thursday 

GK. Louis  Barrera 

954-261-9657 

         St Joseph Mission # 12872 

St Joseph Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

GK. Morcion Dupuy 

754-366-9618 

            St. Coleman #12924 

St Coleman Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Inactive 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven #13334 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

No. Lauderdale, FL 

Meeting 2nd  & 4th Wednesday 

GK. Mike Addesso 

954 – 971-0026 

             St. Malachy  #13355 

St Malachy Catholic Church 

Tamarac, FL 

Meetings 1st & 3rd Tuesday 

GK Mark Rodriguez.   

954-720-9949  

St Henrys Council 14698 

St Henry Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

GK,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
July– August 2010 

ASSEMBLY OFFICERS—2009/2010 

Navigator Gene Bergeron 954-968-3428 

Friar Fr. Dominick O’Dwyer 954- 227-8949 

 

Captain Reyes Carrizales DD  

 

954-722-7116  

 

Pilot 

Admiral 

Manny Castano  

Ron Harper PFN 

954-670-3857 

954-971-1899 

Comptroller Harry Whitford PFN  

Scribe Mark Rodriguez 954-720-9949  

Purser Gary Morvell 954-732-0148 
In Sentinel 

In Sentinel 

Angelo Sardo  

Mike Addesso 

954-548-7550 

954- 557-7022 

O Sentinel  

 

 

3 yr. Trustee Jack Fallon PGK 954- 971-5284 

2 yr. Trustee Nick Zurzolo  PFN 954-979-5774 

1 yr. Trustee Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

 

DIRECTORS / CHAIRMAN 

Color Corp Commander Jack Spanola PFN 561-274-8779 

Color Corp Lt Commander 

Program Director 

John O’Toole PFN 

Reyes Carrizales DD 

954-345-8227 

954- 727- 7116 

Membership Chairman Ron Harper PFN 954-971-1899 

Retention Chairman Manny Castano 954-670 - 3857 

Recruitment Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Religious Chairman   

Patriotic Chairman John O’Toole, PFN 954-345-8227 

Sick & Memorial Chairman   

Veteran Chairman Richard Cullen  954-722-4872 

Editors  John O’Toole, PFN 

Mike Addesso 

954-345-8227 

954 – 971-0026 

 

A SALUTE TO OUR PAST FAITHFUL NAVIGATORS 
Walter Millar Jack Spanola Jim Cunningham dec 

Earl Mills dec’d Frank Cennamo dec’d Robert Young  dec’d 

Robert Dugdale dec’d Rocco Bochetto dec’d Martin Knecht Jr. 

Albert Vincent, dec’d Robert Collins Don E. Vettorel 

Lindley Shipley Ray Gauthier James DiStefano 

Warren Castline decd Thomas Armento dec’d Tom Neale 

Michael Zofchak dec’d James Zilai dec’d Jim Daly 

Frank Bonniol dec’d Adam Richter, dec’d Ed Mottola Jr. 

Anthony Marro dec’d Stephen Press dec’d Lou Cimaglia 

Frank Dvorak dec’d Tim Seifert Nick Zurzolo 

Edward Jancas dec’d Drew Cavan , dec’d Harry Whitford 

James Cupp 

Richard Chisholm dec’d 

Carmen Caliguire dec’d 

Doug Murray 

Martin Gabriel dec’d 

John O’Toole 

Ron Harper 
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July Meetings 

Officer Meeting  

Monday July,5  7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business meeting 

Wednesday July 15, 7:30PM  

August Meetings 

Officers Meeting 

Monday August 2 ,  7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business Meeting 

August 18 , 7:30 PM 

All Business Meetings are held at 

Saint Vincent Community Parish 

9950 NW 29 Street 

Coral Springs Florida 

 
 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S REPORT 

SK Gene Bergeron, FN 
Emymarie@aol.com  

 954- 968-3428 

 

I want to thank all the members of the Edward A. O’Neil, 

Assembly # 1534 for all their support and assistance during my 

tenure as Captain  in the last fraternal year and I look forward to 

your support and aid as I start my term as your Faithful 

Navigator. I  want to thank my good friend and our P.F.N. Ron 

Harper for a wonderful year and for all the good work that he has 

done . I want to congratulate the new officers in the Assembly 

and  I look forward to another successful fraternal year for our 

assembly. The Installation of Officers for the new Fraternal Year 

is the first  official event for on our calendar and we will be 

celebrating with a dinner and dance. I look forward to greeting all 

of you at this gala. 

    I would also like to congratulate the new members of our 

Assembly, who made their Fourth Degree in Coral Springs, and I 

hope to see them at our meetings and socials this year. 

Remember:  Faith is taking the first step. 

 
 

 

FAITHFUL CAPTAIN’S REPORT 

SK Reyes Carrizales 

sylrey@bellsouth.net 

954-722-7116 

 
     As we begin our Fraternal Year, Let me first thank you for all 

your contributions to a successful 2009/2010 Fraternal Year and 

now let us pitch in to assist our Assembly Officers as we enter 

the New Fraternal Year 2010/2011.  

   Let me first  thank all of the Sir Knights that contributed their 

efforts the host  Assembly for the Fourth Degree Exemplification 

at St Elizabeth Seton Church on June 12, 2010.  I would 

especially like to thank the Brothers who worked so hard to set 

up the hall, cook in the kitchen, and run the parking lot. As well 

as those brothers who assisted in Registration, and the Color 

Corps. 

    We will be having the installation of officers at St Vincent's 

Parish Hall on Saturday, August 21, 2010. There  will  be a 

Dinner and Dance after the installation and look forward to 

having all of you join us as we welcome in our new officers for 

an evening of fun. The cost of the evening is still just $25pp ,we 

will be enjoying Chicken Frances, mixed vegetables, potatoes, 

with a salad. and dessert 

    I would ask that make some time on your calendars to join us 

at our Assembly meetings and to join us in some of the social and 

charitable works that we will be having.  We will once again 

have a Veteran's Day function in November, our Christmas 

Social and Past Faithful Navigators dance in April/may.  If you 

have any ideas or would like to chair any of these events please 

contact me at 954-722-7116.  All ideas or welcome and your 

participation would be greatly appreciated.  Remember this is 

your Assembly and your participation will make for a Vibrant 

Assembly with introduction of new ideas. 

    Thank you and let’s join in together so that we can have 

another great Fraternal  year. 

 

 

FAITHFUL PILOT’S REPORT 

SK Manny Castano FC 

macastano@comcast.net 

954-670-3857  
Sir Knights, summer is upon us and so is a batch of newly elected 

Assembly officers. My tenure as Faithful Comptroller is coming 

to an end but not my involvement with the Edward A O’Neil 

Assembly, having been elected as Faithful Pilot I shall relinquish 

my post to SK Harry Whitford Jr. and taking on a new and 

exciting office. 

    I know that you will give Harry all the respect and assistance 

that you gave to meover the past year and look forward to the 

new position as Pilot. I also challenge you to continue your 

support of the Assembly with dues, volunteer services, attending 

the meetings, social functions, ETC. Also remember our 

responsibility to assist other brother Knights who may not be able 

to drive and attend our meetings and functions as well as those 

who are ill or homebound. 
 

FAITHFUL ADMIRAL 

SK Ron Harper PFN 
cassie59@juno.com  

 954-971-1899 

 
  The Florida District has just completed a Fourth Degree 

Exemplification on Saturday, June 12th at Elizabeth Ann Seaton, 

and the Edward A O’Neill Assembly was the Host Assembly. 

From what I saw and heard it was a great success and went very 

smoothly thanks to the Sir Knights of 1534 and our neighboring 

assemblies.  As your Navigator at the time, I was well aware of 

who was in the parking lot, kitchen, serving lines, registration, 

lunch set-up and after clean up.  All of our councils were very 

much involved and I want you to know how much I appreciated 

mailto:Emymarie@aol.com
mailto:sylrey@bellsouth.net
mailto:macastano@comcast.net
mailto:cassie59@juno.com
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your hard work., I want you all to know how much I appreciated 

your time and work.  To me it was a success because of Edward 

A. O’Neil Assembly 1534 and its team effort.  It will always be 

the highlight of my year as Navigator 

   Moving on, now is the time to start work on the next Fourth 

Degree Exemplification in Tampa on Aug 13th – 15th. The 

Exemplification will be held at the Airport Marriott at the Tampa 

Airport. .  This will be the last event for our current Master Gary 

McClain, so let’s give him a rousing farewell. 

    If you know anyone who missed the Exemplification in Coral 

Springs, now is the time.  If anyone needs further details, I should 

have them all but start searching your council now, let’s starts the 

New Year right 

 

   
FAITHFUL COMPTROLLER’s REPORT 

SK Harry Whitford, PFN 
kofcwhit@Yahoo.com   

954-974-5735 

 

No Report 
     
 

 

EDWARD A. O’NEILL COLOR CORPS 

SK Jack Spanola, PFN,  

Commander 

561-274-8779 

Jspanola@aol.com 
 

Color Corps Report for  May 

    On May 22, the Color Corps was called to escort Bishop John 

Noonan at Queen of Heaven Church for a Confirmation Mass. 

After mass  Bishop Noonan congratulated those that were 

confirmed and he thanked the Knights of Columbus for their 

participation. Those in attendance were Worthy Captain Gene 

Bergeron, Worthy Sentinel Michael Addesso, and Acting 

Commander Harry Whitford. 

    On Monday May 31, the Archdiocese of Miami held their 

Annual Memorial Day Mass at Queen of Heaven Cemetery in 

North Lauderdale. The mass was held in the mausoleum. and the 

main celebrant of the 10:00 AM mass was Bishop John 

Noonan.  The mass was well attended as usual.  

     Participating in the Color Corps were Richard Allen, Harry 

Whitford, Gene Bergeron, Lou Cimaglia, F.N. Ron Harper, Lou 

Barrera, and Lt Commander John O'Toole.  

    We would like to welcome Brother Lou Barrera, a new 

member of our Color Corps, and the incoming Grand 

Knight of the Coral Springs Council #8838 
 

Color Corps Report for June 

    On June 3 at St Gregory Church in Plantation, a Mass of 

Welcome was held in honor of our new Archbishop Thomas 

Wenski. The Color Corp led by District Marshall Tommy 

Thompson with 17 Sir Knights in attendance. The  Edward  A 

O'Neil Assembly 1534 was represented by Richard Allen, Manny 

Castano, Mike Addesso Louis Barrera  and F/N Ron Harper.  It 

was a beautiful bi-lingual mass. 

  

 

Editor’s Note 

    Would you like to be a Patron of the Patriot? 
     If you would like to subsidize the cost o postage, for the 

delivery of your “PATRIOT”, or would like to memorialize a 

deceased Brother Knight or Loved One, then send an additional 

$5.00 for each line along with your dues bill in December 

 

 

Taps  
   

           
 

Sick Call 
    Please keep the following brothers in your prayers. Most Rev. 

John Ricard,  Father Kidnay of Queen of Heaven Church in 

North Lauderdale ,Jack Spanola PFN, Mario Dario,  Richard 

Cullen, Jose Marrero,   Mike Papa, Peter Marchese, Jose 

Marrero, Tom Beeda,  Tom McKee, Angelo  Bavaro,  Jesus 

Castillo, Joe Sardo Sr,  Santo Arico, Tony Fontana, Frank 

Mastrarrigo,  John Keil,  Robert Cabello Jr., Joe Howard, Mike 

Visconti, and Tom McKee 

 

ATTENTION:  If you are not receiving a copy of the Patriot, 

then we either have an incorrect address or I have entered your e-

mail in error.  If this is the case, PLEASE send me an e-mail at 

cassie5900@hotmail.com and I will correct it or call me at 954-

471-6407.  Help us to help you to be informed of YOUR 

Assembly. 

 
: 
 

 

 

 

mailto:kofcwhit@Yahoo.com
mailto:Jspanola@aol.com
mailto:cassie5900@hotmail.com
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OUR 2010 PATRONS 
 

OFFICERS 

 

Gene & Marie Bergeron - Navigator

Rev. Dominick O’Dwyer– Friar 

Reyes& Sylvia Carrizales - Captain 

Gary & Reina Morvel - Purser 

Harry Whitford – Comptroller 

Ron & Mary Harper – Admiral 

Louis Cimaglia Jr – 1 Yr. Trustee 

Nick & Donna  Zurzolo - 2Yr. Trustee 

Dottie & Jack Fallon – 3 yr Trustee 

 

 

 

In memory of all the Aborted Babies 

In memory of Manuel & Mercedes 

Castrano 

In memory of Andrew J Daly Sr, SK 

In memory of Philip J DePaola 

In memory of Olga Gabriel 

In memory of Blanche & Herman 

Gamache   

In memory of Alice & Ben Gurreri, 

SK 

In memory of Marie T. Hoefler 

In memory of Evelyn Notebaert 

In memory of John J  O’Toole Sr. 

In memory of Kay Collins 

In Memory of Mitzi Cupp 

 

 

 

 

 

Past Faithful Navigators 

 

 
Jim Cupp, PSD, FM, PFN 

Bob Collins, PFN, FSS 

Nadine & John O’Toole, PFN 

Timothy J. Seifert, PFN 

Harry  Whitford, PFN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Louis Barrera, SK, GK 

Jacqueline & Thomas Beeda Sr., SK 

Marie & Gene Bergeron,SK,,FN, PGK 

Eleanor & Robert Cameron, SK 

Syliva & Reyes Carrizales, SK 

Jack Chadwick, SK 

Susan& Jim Daly SK, PFN, PGK 

Betty & Kevin P Dwyer, SK 

Dorothy & Jack Fallon SK, PGK 

Mary & Ron Harper SK, PFN,PGK 

Thomasine &Ernest Kubasek SK PGK 

Margaret & Tom McKee, SK, PGK 

Brian C. Miller SK 

Edward Millar SK 

Reina&Gary Morvel SK PGK 

Carmela & John Mueller SK 

Karen & Tom Neale SK PFN PGK 

FDD 

Francis C Notebaert SK 

Nadine & John O’Toole SK PFN PGK 

FDD 

Elizabeth & Roger Ouellette SK 

Roseann & Joseph Palopoli SK 

Linda & Antonio Pietroniro, SK 

Deborah& Stephen Poison SK 

Palma & Guy Rizzi SK 

Teresa & Mark Rodrigez SK GK 

Louis J Romeo Jr, SK 

Paulo Salvo SK 

Matilde & Thomas Sherlock, SK 

Joseph Silvers, SK 

William X Tucker, SK 

Gail & Don Vettorel SK SS PFN PGK 

FDD 

Mimi & Michael Visconti SK 

Harry J Whitford SK PFN PGK 

Florence & Joseph Zdrodoski SK 
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